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Camden Public School
15 February 2023
Homework Participation 2023
Dear Parents and Caregivers,
In 2018, parents and caregivers had the opportunity to complete a survey to identify general attitudes towards homework. There were 152 surveys returned which highlighted the wide-ranging views in regards to homework.  This included families who valued homework and its completion, and to families who choose not to undertake homework due to various reasons, including priority of other activities outside of school and family complexities.
Attached is a Homework Policy which has been developed through the analysis of parent survey data and current educational research. 

Homework is defined as any task assigned by school teachers intended for students to carry out during non-school hours. For the purpose of this policy, home reading is not included in the definition of homework.

As part of the updated policy, we kindly invite parents and caregivers to read the updated policy and consider if you would like your child to participate in organised homework. This does not include home reading which will continue to operate in each class.
Parents and caregivers are asked to complete the slip below and return it to their child’s class teacher by Friday 17 February, 2023.
Parents and caregivers are most welcome to change their option at any time throughout the year, by contacting their child’s teacher.
Kind regards

Jason Hawker

Principal

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------

2023 Homework Participation Return Slip

Student’s name: __________________________________________      Class: _______________________

      Yes, I would like my child to participate in both homework and home reading during 2023.
 No, I do not want my child to participate in homework during 2023. My child will be participating in the class home reading system.

Parent Name: ____________________     Parent Signature: ______________________   Date: _____________              
Phone: 4655 8049


Fax: 4655 3269


Email: Camden-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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